
LICENSING OF BUSINESSES BILL 2013

EXTENSION OF PERIOD FOR THE PUBLIC TO COMMENT ON THE DRAFT LICENSING OF

BUSINESSES BILL

I, Dr. Rob Davies, Minister of Trade and Industry having issued Government Notice No. 231 of 2013, in

Government Gazette 36265, calling upon the public to comment on the Licensing of Businesses Bill,

hereby extend the period for public comments on the Bill.

Interested persons may submit written comments on the proposed Amendment Bill on or by the 30th April

2013 to:

Director-General, Department of Trade and Industry

Private Bag X84

Pretoria

0001

Or, hand delivery to:

77 Merntjies Street

Block B, 1 Floor

Sunnyside

Pretoria

Fax No : 012- 394 2729

Email .8Dalasile@thedtt gov.za

For At VsBaneka Dalasile

Dr Rob Davies, MP

Minister of Trade and Industry

'2,2-April 2013
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